
Registration - Common Questions and Answers 
 

 

Did you take High School classes in Middle School? 

Nelsen Middle School offered Algebra, Geometry and Spanish for high school credit.  These classes and your grade 

earned are automatically placed on your high school transcript.  If for some reason you do not want the grade and credit 

added to your transcript then please contact your Lindbergh High School counselor. 

 

Can I waive a class? (PE, Health, Art, etc.) 

No – all the classes listed on the High School Graduation Planning Form are required for a Lindbergh diploma.  You may 

hear of students in other districts “waiving classes” but everything on our list is required. 

 

What Honors/AP/High School in the College Courses can I take in future years? 

All of our upperclassmen Registration Videos and Course Offering Sheets are still posted on our website.  

https://lindbergh.rentonschools.us/counseling/registration-course-selection-for-the-2021-2022-school-year 

Take some time and explore all the choices you have ahead of you.  Have fun! 

 

I have an IEP or a 504 Plan 

This information will be communicated between Nelsen and Lindbergh.  All IEP and 504 Plans will be transferred to the 

high school. 

 

Can I earn credit for being able to speak, read and write a language other than English? 

Yes.  Please speak to your Nelsen counselor.  Proficiency exams are available for students to show mastery in languages 

other than English.   Students may earn up to 4.0 credits and have this credit placed on their High School transcript.  

https://www.rentonschools.us/learning-and-teaching/secondary-education/seal-of-billiteracy 

 

Can I take a class during the summer to get ahead? 

Unfortunately, Lindbergh only offers Credit Retrieval Summer School (Retaking a required class that a student has 

previously taken and failed).  Be careful about registering for classes through outside programs.  Check with your 

counselor first to make sure that the credit will transfer to Lindbergh.  Previous students have had success with signing 

up for a course through one of the community colleges or through BYU Independent Study.  

https://is.byu.edu/support/students 

 

I have heard about a program called Running Start.  What is it?  

Go to the Counseling Webpage and click on the Running Start tab.  We have tons of information about Running Start 

including videos and links to our surrounding colleges. 

 

Other questions? 

• All Registration Lessons and Videos are posted on the Lindbergh Counseling website. 
• Lindbergh counselors will be presenting in Nelsen classrooms on Tuesday, March 1st and again on Tuesday, 

March 8th. 
• Come to Lindbergh’s Future Freshmen Night- Thursday, March 3rd 
• Ask your Nelsen counselor 
• Email you Lindbergh counselor.  Student are assigned to their Lindbergh counselors based on the first letter of 

their last name. 
A - E       Wiam Humadi          wiam.humadi@rentonschools.us 
F - L        Beth Lumsden          bethany.lumsden@rentonschools.us 

M-R        Deanna Skoglun       deanna.skoglund@rentonschools.us 

S - Z        Koy Saechao             koy.seachao@rentonschools.us 
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